



Figure 1:

Stow YES agenda 1/24/21

Attendees

Jon Meszaros, Todd Turner, Steve Dressman, Rob Tucker, Matt Lagasse, Stephanie Patterson

Minutes

Meeting called to order by Jon Meszaros and 2nd by Steve Dressman

1. Financials

- Everything is up to date.
- Will need documentation from coaches for tournament reimbursements.
- Missing quite a bit from 2019.
- 1099 went out to umpires.
- Refined the tax return to be certain that the IRS has it.
- Need to keep track of the SYB batting cage usage better this year.

2. Fever update

- Uniforms are in.
- Teams should be in the process of getting final payments.
- Terry has been keeping in contact with all of them.
- Need to send Heather Reiter an invoice for \$425 for the tournament.

3. Fever reimbursement process

- Addressed in #1

4. Tournament update

- 4 12U teams
- Struggling with 10u
- Really good place with umpires

5. Online registration

- I-League: 10
- A-League: 7

- B-League:7
 - Received \$2,899 total
 - \$2,669 via credit card
 - \$24 in fees
 - Looking to have a soft registration close of 2/28
6. PayPal
 - Have a dedicated account@stowsoftball.com accountn
 7. Reach out to the PTAs
 8. Should we have one in person event?
 - Everything is shut down until 3/31
 9. Uniforms
 - Need between 3/22 and 3/26 to be ready by 4/17
 10. Umpires 2021
 - Would like to get new applications. We were lacking information from prior years.
 - Alyssa Dressman and Steve Dressman might be getting more involved.
 11. Need for more volunteers
 - Drastically need more help. Otherwise the program isn't going to survive.
 12. Commissioners
 - Need I-League
 - Need B-League
 13. Sponsors
 - Handels is back
 - Litehouse is back
 - Beef O'Brady's
 - Hopefully Belli & Streit
 14. Lottery fundraiser
 - Need to get moving on this. Matt Lagasse is perfect for it.
 - Hopefully can do it in June.
 15. Golf outing
 - Cyla from the HS program wants to do the golf outing again. 7/31
 16. COVID19
 - This year looking to setup a google form for teams to fill it out online.
 - Rob will help with the google form.

17. Equipment needs

- Audit currently underway.
- Probably need 11" softies

18. Field needs

- Need a load of field mix at kimpton.
- Will need to till Indian Trail and possilby woodland.

19. Task list

- Jon is going to send to the board.

20. Other

21. Next meeting

- Feb 10 at Beef's - 7:30PM

Meeting adjourned by Jon Meszaros and 2nd by Steve Dressman